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Study Links would like to share with you our new website, new style, same great service.

Our newly launched website is designed to be faster, multi device friendly, image rich and
easy to use.

Do have a look through, share and you can send us any feedback you have.
We hope you will enjoy our new site and find all the information you are looking for.

www.studylinks.co.uk

Study Links provide a fast and
efficient service, run by
dedicated professionals who are
only a phone call away, 24 hours
a day.

Our Emergency Guardianship
service is available to schools as
and when needed, offering you
complete peace of mind.

We deal with all emergencies
including;

• Serious illness
• Failure of the parents’ /

students’ own transport and /
or accommodation
arrangements

• Missed / cancelled flights
• National or international

transport
• Medical crisis
• Suspension / exclusion

Study Links provide this service
throughout the UK. Please
contact us to discuss this
provision.

Charmaine had an amazing school report – Charmaine moved up 4 grades in just 
6 weeks! This is outstanding progress and achievement, her improvement was 
due to fully embracing the UK education system, following teacher's advice, and a lot 
of hard work and determination. Well Done!
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STAR STUDENT – Charmaine Wong

Staff Update
We welcomed a new member of
staff at Study Links.

Sylvia Xuan Zhou joined us as an
Operations Co-ordinator on
30/3/22 and she is Mandarin
speaking.

Many schools have resumed to
normal closure of boarding houses during
holidays, Whilst international travel is still
disrupted there are many international
students stuck in the UK, exceeding the
nation's homestay capacity.

We are offering residential revision and/or
activity programmes instead, for our own
guardianship students as well as students
not under our guardianship.

If you have students who would like to
attend one of our partner
programmes, please contact us.

Holiday Programmes

If you run your own holiday programme and would like us to work in
partnership with you, please email office@studylinks.co.uk
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